
 

 

Chesaning Township 
Budget Work Session Minutes 
February 23, 2011 @ 6:30 p.m. 

 A Budget Work Session of the Chesaning Township Board was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
February 23, 2011, at the townhall for the purpose of discussing the township’s Fiscal Year 2011-
2012 Budget for General and Refuse & Recycle Funds.   
Members Present: Supervisor Robert Corrin, Clerk Sue Emmendorfer, Treasurer Cathy Gross, 
Trustees: Kevin Carlton, William Hedrich, Peter Hemgesberg, and Ken Hornak. 
Public Comment: none. 
 The Board discussed the Fiscal Year 2011-2012 General Fund and Refuse & Recycle Fund 
Budgets; meeting dates, fee schedules and salary schedules. 
 *Motion by Hemgesberg, support by Hornak, to adjourn Budget Work Session at 8:14 p.m. 
Motion Carried. 

Sue Emmendorfer, Clerk 
Chesaning Township 

 
 
 


